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Agenda Item 
Item 6. A. - City of Carver Levee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
On April 17, 2020, LMRWD staff met with the City of Carver.  The LMRWD scoring of the City's request for funding of the 

Levee was discussed.  Carver provided arguments as to why the project should score higher.  LMRWD staff agreed to 

continue work with the city and to begin the process of including the project in the LMRWD plan. 

The city increased the amount of funding requested to $100,000. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No recommended actions 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, May 20, 2020 


